
HVACR Students Gain National Exposure and 
Ferris HVACR Teams Accept Awards at 2006 ASHRAE Conference 
in Chicago, IL 
 
One team of Ferris State University HVACR students were awarded 
honors in an annual international competition sponsored by the American Society 
of Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Engineers in Chicago 
on January 21, 2006. 
 
For a record sixth year in a row, a team from Ferris has placed in the 
HVACR System Design Competition. The team consisted of Mhd 
Issam Al-Hafaz, Eric Denslow, Daniel Jenik, Ryan McCourt, Michael 
Normore, Jason Slominski, and Anthony Stamatopoulos along with 
faculty advisor Doug Zentz. They were awarded third-place honors in 
the design category. 
 
The international competition is held each year to recognize 
outstanding student design projects, to encourage undergraduate 
students to become involved in the profession, and to apply their 
knowledge of practical design to teamwork. 
 
 


